
Construction Notice: Valley Line West LRT   
87 Avenue West Edmonton Mall Transit Centre to 170 Street and 175 Street 

● From approximately February 16 to March 4, 2021, and March 9 to March 12,                           
2021, crews will be verifying local ground conditions on 87 Avenue at 175                         
Street, and between 170 Street and the West Edmonton Mall (WEM) Transit                       
Centre.  

● Marigold Infrastructure Partners will be drilling out samples that will provide                     
important data about ground conditions to guide the design and construction                     
of the LRT.  

87 Avenue WEM Transit Centre to 170 Street  

 
● The first set-up for borehole testing will happen on 87 Avenue between the                         

WEM Transit Centre and 170 Street on or around February 16 to March 4,                           
2021.   

● Westbound traffic on 87 Avenue will be reduced to one lane between 172                         
Street and the WEM Transit Centre. 

● Work will occur Monday to Friday between 9 a.m. - 3 p.m. 
● There will be a sidewalk detour for pedestrians travelling along 87 Avenue between                         

the WEM Transit Centre and 170 Street.  
● There will be no impact to transit users.  



● There will be a second set-up for boreholes testing on or around March 9 to March                               
12, 2021 on a grassy area near the transit centre, that will not impact traffic, transit,                               
cyclists or pedestrians.  

● There will be some limited engine noise while work is happening in the area.  

Southwest Corner of  87 Avenue and 175 Street  

 

● Borehole testing will happen on the grassy area located just southeast of 87                         
Avenue and 175 Street on or around February 16 and 17, 2021. 

● Work will occur between 9 a.m. - 3 p.m. 
● Work will not impact traffic, transit users or pedestrians. 
● There will be some limited engine noise while work is happening in the area.  

 

The information in this bulletin is current to February 11, 2021. Please note that all dates are                                 
approximate and weather-dependent. We thank you for your patience during construction of the                         
Edmonton Valley Line  West LRT.   

Contact Us  
Marigold Infrastructure Partners (for construction inquiries)  
Email: public@marigoldinfra.ca  
Call: 780- 412-2183  

City of Edmonton (for general project inquiries)  
Visit: edmonton.ca/valleylinewest  
Email: ​lrtprojects@edmonton.ca  
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail) 


